
CITY OF HIGHLAND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN SCHEDULED BEFORE THE HIGHLAND CITY COUNCIL TO 
CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING: 
 
 
PROPOSAL:  2020-2021 CDBG Program - The prioritization of the 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for 
Fiscal Year 2020-2021. 

 
PROJECT LOCATION: Citywide   
 
PLACE OF MEETING: Highland City Council Chambers 
  27215 Base Line 
  Highland, CA 92346 
 
DATE AND TIME OF MEETING: Tuesday, February 11, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
Notice and conduct of a public hearing will be in accordance with all pertinent provisions of the 
Government Code of the State of California and Highland Municipal Code. 
 
All documents, environmental information, and other data pertinent to the project are filed in the 
City of Highland Community Development Division and will be available for inspection at City 
Hall located at 27215 Base Line, Highland, CA, 92346.  All interested persons are invited to 
attend this public hearing and express their opinions for or against the proposed project and/or 
submit comments to Kim Stater, Assistant Community Development Director, City of Highland, 
27215 Base Line, Highland, CA, 92346. Phone (909) 864-6861 Ext 204. 
kstater@cityofhighland.org  
 
If you challenge the project, or the related environmental determinations in court, you may be 
limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described 
in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Highland, at or prior to, the 
public hearing. 
 
 
 
Dated: January 31, 2020 Betty Hughes, MMC 
  City Clerk of the City of Highland 
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